






Every year Chartwells take part in the national
campaign the “Big Spring Clean” on campus. 2019
was no exception. In April along with some volunteer
students and staff they took to the banks of the river
Pinn and collected rubbish and waste objects. In
total they collected 8 refuse sack of waste. The
removal of this waste will have a huge impact on the
wildlife that lives in and around the river. We are
planning another cleaning event soon.
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